
 

 

Sunday 8 November 2015 

The weather was lovely and we all met at the car park at Frankston on the Bay. We were possibly 

one of the last to arrive and after about twenty minute we all set forth on an observation run to 

Tooradin for morning tea. 

This, as the organiser said, was going to be interesting as some of the turns were not accurate.  

That may have been an under-

statement as one turn said turn 

left when it should have been 

right! Some of the group had to 

ask for directions while others re-

sorted to GPS, but all in all every-

body made it to morning tea. . 

Then onto the Tyabb Packing 

House Antique Centre for about 

an hour. Too short a period to do it 

justice but enough to make you 

want to go back. The trip to Tyabb 

was another observation run. 

Then onto Claverton Park for 

lunch at a private property. We 

were all taught the basic skills of 

archery and croquet by an enthu-

siast before a contest was had be-

tween all present. This led to 

some good banter between clubs 

and added to the occasion. 

We enjoyed a lovely BBQ meal 

with dessert, tea and coffee. 

The trophy for the day was won by 

newcomers to rallies from the 

Sunbeam Car Club. 

It was great to see a good mix of 

cars from the Singer Car Club, 

Sunbeam Car Club, Rootes Group 

Car Club, and the Humber Car 

Club, with about 14 cars in total 

from both the pre-war and post-

war periods. 

We had a thoroughly enjoyable 

day. It was good to get out and do 

something different and fun. 

John Washbourne and Judy Lewis 

 

The GT Day organised by the Singer Car Club 



 

 


